
Second case of COVID-19 Coronavirus confirmed in Fayette County. 
 

We were notified today by state health officials that a second case 
has been confirmed in Fayette County.  The patient is self-isolating at 
home.  There are no further details to be released at this 
time.  Continue to monitor https://www.co.fayette.tx.us/ for the latest 
information.  Please follow local recommendations and limit 
unnecessary travel and contact at this time, especially contact with 
citizens over the age of 65 and those who are medically fragile. 


